St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

Important dates to remember.....

Tuesday 17th July - (am) KS2 Sports Day at Woodchurch High Tuesday 17th July - (pm) EYFS & KS1 Sports Day at School Thursday 19th July - 9:15am - Year 6 Leavers Mass in Church Thursday 19th July - 2pm - Year 6 Leavers Assembly in School Thursday 19th July - 6pm to 8pm - Year 6 Leavers Disco Friday 20th July - CHILDREN BREAK UP for the Summer Holidays

Tonight is the final Key Stage 2 performance of 'Olivia'. I am sure that you will agree that once again the children have excelled themselves. There are definitely some budding actors/actresses amongst our Year 6 children! There are lots of photographs to be posted on our Twitter feed so please take a look. The staff (as always) have worked incredibly hard and I cannot thank them enough!







different circus costumes and designed their own clowns. They were also wowed with the circus skills demonstration show!

F1 & F2 had a

wonderful trip

to 'The Magical

Circus' last

trying out

Friday. They

had lots of fun

different circus

skills, including

juggling, plate

spinning & the

diabalo. They

tried on



our Forest School area exploring nature and learning about survival skills.

On Monday, Foundation 1 & 2 had a fantastic time in

We are incredibly proud of



these Year 2 children who have worked hard to improve their

handwriting. They have demonstrated resilience and determination!

Weekly Attendance

_	
Year 1	90.7%
Year 2	95.0%
Year 3	89.4%
Year 4	91.3%
Year 5	92.1%
Year 6	93.0%

Congratulations to Year 2 for having the best attendance this week.

Good friends help you to find important things when you have lost them...your smile, your hope, and your courage.



General Reminders

Apologies - Class List Letter It was totally my mistake but I missed Miss Clark off the class list letter. She will be remaining in 'Little Angels' next year where she does an invaluable job! Sorry Miss Clark

Sports Day - Please ensure children come to school with sun cream applied and have a full water bottle. The weather looks hot!

PARKING - Please be considerate of others when parking at the beginning and end of the school day and remember to park ONLY in designated bays in the car park.

If you have any concerns or worries, do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Mrs S Ralph

ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

Our Value for July is **FRIENDSHIP**



This week as I have gone around school I have seen so many wonderful examples of friendship. As the children have been practising for sports day and the play they have encouraged and supported each other and have made us all incredibly proud!

How have you been a good friend to others in school this week?

For Year 6 who are preparing for their last week at St Michael's, it is a particularly poignant time, as they think about all the wonderful friendships they have made. Next

week we will be celebrating these friendships and all their incredible memories of their time as part of our

school family......tissues at the ready!!!!!!

Thought for the week......Jesus said to his disciples 'I no longer call you servants but I call you friends. You did not choose me; I chose you.' Our families are given to us but we choose our friends. Jesus chose his disciples to be his friends because he loved them and wanted to share his life with them but he also wanted them to be friends with each other - to love each other, to care for each other, to share both the good times and bad and to look out for each other.

The Great **Friendship Song** Challenge......

There are so many fantastic songs about friendship how many can you think of?



IN GOOD TIMES AND BAD TIMES, I'LL BE ON YOUR SÍDE FOR EVER MORE...THAT'S WHAT FRIENDS ARE FOR.

UNKNOWN

What qualities do you look for in a friend?



We wanted to say the biggest THANK YOU ever for supporting our fundraising efforts over the last two weeks! We are amazed by the amount of sponsor money that has come into school and we are incredibly grateful to all the families

who have donated. To date we have raised over £1450, which will be used to improve our outdoor area. Your support means a great deal to us because together we can make our school the very best it can be for your children. Thank you!